
Please vote against Bill 4145 it is another attack on our 2nd Amendment rights. 
Even more, it erodes Oregon's Constitution under article 1 section 27 right 
to bear arms.It is far too reaching and will effect many innocent Oregonians.  
 

Thank you,   
 

David Boyd 

2940 Jackson st se 

Albany Or 97322 
 


